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Senator McKenzie asked: 

 

What increases in electricity costs has the Department experienced since the introduction of 

the carbon tax? Have cost increases been in line with the indexation adjustment set by the 

Department of Finance and Regulation (refer QON #325)? Please provide detail. 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Department has not experienced any increase in electricity costs in the period 1 July to 

30 September 2012, compared to the same period in 2011. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


